
NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040, St. John's, Newfoundland and Labrador, Canada, AlA 5B2

E-mail: gyoung@nlh.nl.ca

2013-11-29

Mr. Geoffrey Young
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro
P.O. Box 12400
St. John's, NL A 1B 41(7

Dear Sirs:

Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro - Application for Approval of Expenditures for the
Installation of Diesel Units at Holyrood for the Purposes of Black Starting the
Generating Units, and for the Deferral of Lease Costs - Order

Enclosed are two copies of Order No. P.U. 38(2013) issued by the Board in relation to the above
subject matter.

The Board has determined that the issues of prudence and cost recovery of the proposed expenditures
will be addressed in a further process with an opportunity for the parties to issue requests for
information and make submissions. The Board sets Wednesday, January 15, 2014 as the date for
filing of Requests for Information. The remainder of the process and schedule of dates for this
application will be established in co-operation with the parties.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Board.

Yours truly,

her l-i 1undon
Board Secretary

/cpj
Encl.

ece.

	

Newfoundland Power Inc.
Mr. Gerard Hayes, E-mail: ghayes@newfoundlandpower.eom
Consumer Advocates,
Mr. Thomas Johnson, E-mail: tjohnson@edeaearle.ca
Ms. Colleen Lacey, E-mail: clacey@odeaearle.ca
Island Industrial Grout)
Mr. Paul Coxworthy, E-mail: poxworthy@stewartmckelvey.corn
Mr. Dean Porter, E-mail: dporter@pa- ]aw.ca
ValeNewfoundlandand Labrador Limited
Mr. Tom O'Reilly, E-mail toreilly©coxandpalmer.com
Mr. Mark Sheppard, E-mail; Mark.Sheppard@vale.com

Cheryl Blandon, Director of Corporate Services and Board Secretary, Tel: 709-726-8600, E-Mail: cbltmdon@pub.nl.ca
Website: www.pub.nl.ca
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